
Upton Snodsbury Parish Council 
NEWSLETTER May 2023

Date of next meeting –
ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 23rd May 2023 6.30pm in the village hall followed 

by the Annual Meeting of the Parish Council 
ANNUAL PARISH MEETING                                                                                                        

(please note time change from last months newsletter) 

Please note that Mark Simpson Police rural and local crime officer and member of the Rural Crime prevention team will be 
attending the meeting at 6.30pm to address any questions about crime prevention. If you have anything you would like to 
raise with him about crime in the Parish then please come along this is your opportunity to speak directly to the police.

TWO PARISH COUNCIL VACANCIES 

We currently have two vacancies for councillors on the Parish Council.

If you would like to help champion projects and improvements for Upton Snodsbury and Cowsden or indeed if you would just like to find out 
more about becoming a councillor then please contact our  clerk Nicola for more information on uspcclerk@gmail.com

PICNIC IN THE PARK 

The sun shone for the picnic in the park which was held over the coronation weekend. USPRA did a grand job of organising this event so 
thank you to all involved, and we would also like to thank Wychavon District Council who kindly provided funding to help with the 
organisational costs.

USPRA ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Monday 5th June 8pm in the Twisted Spoon

Trustees and a Treasurer needed – Come and find out more about how you can support the park

2nd SNODSBURY SCOOT AND SCRAMBLE 

SUNDAY 18th June 

https://www.snodsburyscootandscramble.run

snodsburyscootandscramble@gmail.com

This year raising money for USPRA & The Grace Kelly Cancer Trust
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